
From: Danner, Dave (UTC)
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: COVID Docket # U-200281
Date: Friday, October 2, 2020 12:38:06 PM

Please add to 200281 docket. Thanks!

From: Elizabeth Schilling <schillingelizabeth@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:36 PM
To: Danner, Dave (UTC) <dave.danner@utc.wa.gov>; Rendahl, Ann (UTC)
<ann.rendahl@utc.wa.gov>; Balasbas, Jay (UTC) <jay.balasbas@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: COVID Docket # U-200281

Dear Chair Danner and Commissioners Rendahl and Balasbas,

Please protect gas and electric utility customers from the unprecedented COVID health and
economic crisis by:

1. Extending the utility moratorium until at least April 30 or until all counties in a
service territory achieve Phase 4 of COVID recovery.
2. Provide debt relief and bill payment plans so those customers who are most
at risk are not financially devastated by the economic crisis.
3. Ensure utility shareholders and top executives pay their fair share so
customers are not stuck with 100% of the costs from this crisis.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Schilling
Indivisible Sequim Co-chair
360-504-3949
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